
From: Grace Ockwell
To: Callum Fredric 
Subject: LGOIMA Response:  16 September 2013
Date: Tuesday, 24 February 2015 03:47:44 p.m.

Dear Callum
 
I refer to your email of 30 January 2015 requesting full details relating to an
 infringement notice issued on 19 September 2013, (including any explanation provided
 by yourself), which has been transferred to the Ministry of Justice.
 
Details of Parking Infringement Notice
Displayed an Expired Parking Receipt
Offence date 16/09/2013

Date imposed 06/12/2013
Sum outstanding: $147.00
 
Your request has been considered under the provisions of LGOIMA and the following are
 attached:
 

1)    Reminder Notice in Respect of Infringement Offence
2)    Courtesy Reminder Letter – Parking Infringement Notice

 
We hold no further information with respect to the quantum now outstanding ($147) and
 suggest you direct any further enquiry to the Ministry of Justice.
 
Yours sincerely,
 
Grace Ockwell
Governance Support Officer 
Dunedin City Council
50 The Octagon, Dunedin; PO Box 5045, Moray Place,  Dunedin 9058, New Zealand 
Telephone: 03 474 3487, Fax: 03 474 3594 
Email: grace.ockwell@dcc.govt.nz; www.dunedin.govt.nz
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